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Ok, let me know when and I'll have it signed then.

On Wed, Jul 24, 2019 at 3:34 PM Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

It needs to be approved in Sacramento first so we know the date to put on it

 

 

Brad J Napientek
Senior Planner
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Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be
legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction
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From: Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 3:16 PM
To: Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Re: Notice

 

Great,

I'll let you know when its uploaded.

 

Thanks.

 

On Wed, Jul 24, 2019 at 10:18 AM Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

I revised and uploaded the notice.

 

 

Brad J Napientek
Senior Planner
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--

 

Jason McCrea
Department of City Planning

Major Projects

T: 213-847-3672

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA  90012

 

-- 

Jason McCrea
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
T: 213-847-3672
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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